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WASTE MANAGEMENT IS SEEING HIGH VOLUMES OF GARBAGE ON 
COLLECTION ROUTES IN CENTRAL MISSISSIPPI 

 
Jackson, Miss. – Feb. 22, 2021 – Waste Management resumed regularly scheduled collection 
services to our valued customers, today, February 22. Waste Management is experiencing high 
volumes of garbage and trash along all routes, which may precipitate some delays in service. 
Waste Management anticipates all routes, including residential, commercial and roll-off to be 
recovered by the end of the week, safety and road conditions permitting. 
 
“Waste Management thanks our valued customers for their patience and cooperation during this 
weather event,” said Katie Cowen, senior district manager, Waste Management Gulf Coast. 
 

ABOUT WASTE MANAGEMENT 
Waste Management, based in Houston, Texas, is the leading provider of comprehensive waste 
management services in North America. Through its subsidiaries, the company provides 
collection, transfer, recycling and resource recovery, and disposal services. It is also a leading 
developer, operator and owner of landfill gas-to-energy facilities in the United States. The 
company’s customers include residential, commercial, industrial, and municipal customers 
throughout North America. To learn more information about Waste Management, visit 
www.wm.com. 
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